Pubiic Comment
San Lorenzo River Watershed
Deadiine: 1/8/11 by 12 noon

From: <teri@a-1septicserviceinc.com>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Monday, December 27, 2010 1:55 PM
Subject: San Lorenzo River/Watershed

As a septic tank pumper of 25+ years in the San Lorenzo Valley I'm
submitting the following statement based on my experience in the
business of wastewater issues in the Santa Cruz County region. | was
also @ homeowner with a septic system on my property in Boulder Creek
for 12 years.

I'm in favor of the proposed amendment State Water Resources Control
Board is proposing by adding the San Lorenzo River Watershed to the
Human Fecal Material Discharge Prohibition and Domestic Animal Waste
Discharge Prohibition.

| also believe parts of AB 885 should be enforced in this area.

Pumping septic tanks every 5 years is something that would protect the
watersheds and the ground water and cost homeowners on septic less
than what other homeowners on sewer pay for sewer tax.
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